UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT OF INTERCOLLEGIATE ATHLETICS December 26th, 1938.

Dr. F. C. Allen 105 Robinson Campus.

Dear Dr. Allen:

In reply to your letter of December 24th, regarding the topic of "Problems In Athletics", wish to say that the questions can be of a general nature. We will not necessarily confine our discussion to problems in athletics but will also include physical education.

The questions you submit can be either on the high school or college level.

Thank you for your interest.

Yours very truly,

Herbert W. Allpmin 107 Robinson-Campus.